
 

 

 

 

Monday 19th September  Valley and Sandbank will be closed for the bank holiday 

Tuesday 27th September   N2s and 30 hour children to Sycamore Adventure 

                                    Harvest Festival (Information to follow) 

Monday 10th October        Diwali dancers visiting Sandbank 

Tuesday 11th October    Diwali Dancers visiting Valley 

Friday 21st October          School closes for half term and re-opens on Monday 31st   
October 

Monday 31st October        Halloween Fun Day  

 

 

Newsletter September 2022 
 

 

Welcome back to school everyone.  We are 
pleased to see you all and to welcome all of 
our new children into school, and welcome 

back our older children. The  children are settling quickly.  If you have any 
worries, please come and talk to us.  

Sycamore Adventure  
N2 children and 30hour children will be 
going to Sycamore Adventure on Tuesday 
27th September.  Can you please return 
your consent forms to your child’s 
Teacher.    

Halloween Fun  
There will be a variety of fun activities 
and trick and treats for the children to 
enjoy on Monday 31st October.  

Children are welcome to dress up.     

Monday 19th September School is CLOSED for Bank Holiday 


